
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 

 
 
 c 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Clarification on “Responses to Shareholders’ Queries” 
 
 
 

Singapore, 6 June 2022: Sembcorp Marine Ltd (the “Company”) refers to the 
announcement “Responses to Shareholders’ Queries” dated 6 June 2022. 
 
With respect to the mention of Keppel Floatel International Ltd (Floatel) and Dyna-Mac 
Holdings Ltd (Dyna-Mac) being loss-making in Question 8 of the abovementioned 
announcement, the Company would like to clarify that the statement relates to the 
financial years ended 31 December 2019 and 31 December 2020, being the two 
completed financial years immediately preceding the MOU. 
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Ms Chua Mun Yuen 
Head, Investor Relations and Corporate Communications 
Tel No: +65 6971 7039 
Email: munyuen.chua@sembmarine.com   
 
 
Ms Serene Lam 
Manager, Investor Relations and Corporate Communications 
Tel No: +65 6971 7043 
Email: serene.lam@sembmarine.com   
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